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Subject: , Please send this motion for reconsideration to me in a new email
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With this email, | am moving for RECONSIDERATION of the following two items that were acted on by the City Council
last night:

#209120, Master Used Cars, 121 Prospect Street, renewal of a Used Car Dealer License.

#209128, Somerville Motors, 182 Washington Street, renewal of a Used Car Dealer License.

Both of these used car dealers were included in an audit of Somerville dealerships that was conducted earlier this year
by the MA Office of Consumer Affairs. The report of that audit was submitted to the City Council on June 13, 2019, as ’

Docket #208446. Neither Master Used Cars nor Somerville Motors was found to be in compliance with the State’s
Lemon Law.

When that report was received, | asked you to let me know when these dealers applied to renew their licenses. This
morning you told me that you had failed to flag them for me before last night’s meeting, so today | am moving for
reconsideration. It is my hope that the City Council will approve my motion at the Council’s next meeting, so we can
refer these items to the Committee on Licenses and Permits for follow up.

Please let me know if you require any further information. Thanks for your help with this.

Councilor Mary Jo Rossetti.



